
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Greater West Bloomfield 

Community Coalition and 

The West Bloomfield Police Department 
 

encourage the community to 

drop off their expired and unused prescriptions: 
 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 28th  10 AM - 2 PM 

WEST BLOOMFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT 

4530 Walnut Lake Road 
*Drop off in the lobby of the West Bloomfield Police Department. 
 

Visit these sites for more info on safe drug disposal, storage 

and additional local disposal sites: 

dea.gov deterrasystem.com fda.gov 

If unable to drop items off on October 28th, 

the police department will accept them at any time 


